
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/9/2015 11:30:59 AM
Subject: FW: a little guidance & just checking in

Beth,
Hope all is well!
Please read the email below. I gave Bob Cherichella your contact number to be able to assist him with the 
BMW and Boeing visits.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Bobnyse@aol.com [mailto:Bobnyse@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 01, 2015 10:12 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: a little guidance & just checking in

Katherine,

Good morning, I'm sure you are enjoying this wonderful late Winter weather. It may be a "great day in South 
Carolina", tough to tell it by what's going on outside your window!

I hope this finds you well and that you're continuing to enjoy the challenges in Columbia.

I would appreciate your guidance on three small matters and am hoping that you could point me in the direction of whom to 
speak with. We have a travel group in Wexford and in conversations with Nikki, mentioned that we planned visits to both 
BMW in Greenville and Boeing in Charleston. The Governor offered assistance in making both these visits special; is there 
someone I can reach out to at the respective companies or on your staff to facilitate the visits.

Some time ago, I sent you an email on a request by a supporter of the Governor; he is an avid RV'er and an RV Park located 
in Columbia had been shut down for the Farmer's Market. There had been plans to relocate the Park in a different location 
that seems to have fallen through the cracks. Both he & I know that in the scope of things this isn't "earth shattering". 
However, if there is someone involved with Parks & Recreation that Mr. Jacob's could talk with about this, I'd very much 
appreciate it.

Heather & I look forward to seeing you at the Heritage, if not before. Thanks for all you do.

Bob Cherichella
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